
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Amending voting laws
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 4:37:33 AM

To whom it may concern
 
I understand that

On March 27th the new Attorney General, Yvette D’Ath, tabled a bill that will among other
things…
 
*reinstate the $1,000 gift threshold amount, backdated to 21 November 2013;
*remove voter proof of identity requirements; and
*remove voter proof of identity requirements for local government elections;
 
Removing voter proof of identity requirements seems suspicious. Does Qld Labor want to return
to the idea of people voting with other people’s identities??
 
The $1,000 gift threshold is too low and fails to provide unified rules between Federal and State.
 
Regards
Greg Wallace

 Bray Park Qld 4500
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